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Sarah Pochin JP 

A spokesperson for the Judicial Conduct Investigations Office said: 

 

“The Lord Chancellor and Mrs Justice Cheema-Grubb on behalf of the 

Lord Chief Justice have made a finding of misconduct against Mrs 

Sarah Pochin, a magistrate assigned to the Cheshire area for using her 

status as a magistrate to influence the views of her colleagues in a 

political context. In addition, she breached confidentiality by publicising 

the complaint made against her. The Lord Chancellor and Mrs Justice 

Cheema-Grubb considered that Mrs Pochin’s behaviour fell below the 

standards expected of a magistrate and have issued her with formal 

advice”. 
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Notes for Editors 
 
Media queries in relation to the JCIO should be made in the first instance to 
the Judicial Press Office – telephone 020 7073 4852 or via e-mail – 
press.enquiries@judiciary.gsi.gov.uk. 
 
For more information about the Office, including details on how to make a 
complaint against a judicial office holder, you can visit the JCIO website at: 
http://judicialconduct.judiciary.gov.uk  
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